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Dear Sir/Madam 
 

CELIMO International Meeting and Networking Lunch - Wednesday 20th September 2017 
 
On behalf of Mr Johan Meert, President of CELIMO, I would like to invite you and your colleagues to 
our International Meeting and informal networking lunch which will be held on Wednesday 20th 
September, during the EMO Exhibition in Hannover.  The room will be open from 11.00am with the 
meeting starting at 11.30am. 
 
We are inviting company and Association representatives who are importers, distributors or 
manufacturers, from around the world.  The meeting will include presentations on the activities of 
CELIMO and the state of trade and industry trends in Europe, Japan, the USA and India. 
 
An important feature of this event is the informal lunch that CELIMO will host following this meeting, 
with the opportunity to continue the discussions and to meet with colleagues from the industry.  If 
you are unable to attend the presentations, we would be delighted to welcome you to the lunch. 
 
This event will provide an opportunity to meet colleagues from around the world and to network 
together;  through this, we hope we can all gain a better understanding of the changes which are 
taking place in the global market, driven by developments in technology, the uncertain economic 
climate and changing customer requirements. 
 
I very much hope that your Company/Association will be represented at this meeting and lunch 
reception.  I would be grateful if you could complete the attached reply form and return them to me, 
as soon as possible, so that we can finalise the arrangements for the meeting and lunch, both of 
which will be held in the Convention Centre on the Hannover fairground.  On receiving your reply, 
we will provide you with details of the venue. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you on this matter and to welcoming you to EMO in September. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Geoff Noon 
CELIMO Secretary General 
 
 
 
Note: If you would like other colleagues to attend the CELIMO International Meeting and/or lunch, 

please copy the form and return it to us. 
 

mailto:celimo@mta.org.uk
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CELIMO INTERNATIONAL MEETING, 20 SEPTEMBER, 
DURING THE EMO EXHIBITION IN HANNOVER 

 

REPLY FORM 
 

 
I will / will not * attend the CELIMO International meeting and lunch on WEDNESDAY 20 
SEPTEMBER, during EMO (*please delete as appropriate). 
 
 
My details are as follows: 
 
NAME   ________________________________________________________________________  
 
TITLE   _________________________________________________________________________  
 
COMPANY/ORGANISATION   ______________________________________________________  
 
COUNTRY   _____________________________________________________________________  
 
EMAIL ADDRESS   _______________________________________________________________  
 
 

I will be accompanied by: 
 
NAME   ________________________________________________________________________  
 
TITLE   _________________________________________________________________________  
 
COMPANY/ORGANISATION   ______________________________________________________  
 
COUNTRY   _____________________________________________________________________  
 
 
NAME   ________________________________________________________________________  
 
TITLE   _________________________________________________________________________  
 
COMPANY/ORGANISATION   ______________________________________________________  
 
COUNTRY   _____________________________________________________________________  
 

 
 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN, TO MR GEOFF NOON, CELIMO SECRETARY 

Fax number +44 207 298 6430 or e-mail celimo@mta.org.uk 


